
IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Due to the cumulative one-vote margin in the results 

of the May 7, 2013 referendum for the Regional School 

District operating budget, a formal recount of the 

Hampton votes cast will be held on Monday, May 13
th

 

2013 at 10:00 am in the Community Room of the 

Hampton Town Hall, 164 Main Street.  The process is 

open to the public for observation, but not for 

participation.   


